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From the Principal 

Term 2 Week 5                               Newsletter No. 09 

1 June 2018 

 

Principal : Mary Ttikirou              Deputy: Maria Appelt 

 

Dear Families,  

 

It has been a very busy fortnight with a range of different learning 

opportunities and experiences for students and children.  

 

On Tuesday we had a range of rich and diverse opportunities for students to 

be involved in with ôCultural Day ôcelebrations. Thank you to the many parents 

who volunteered their time and supported the exciting activities offered.  

In week 4 our Year 3 -5 Indigenous students attend celebrations for 

Reconciliation Week at ôReconciliation in the North ôGolden Grove. 

 

SAPSASA Soccer and Netball occurred on Friday, 25 June 2018 with students 

involved.  Thank you to the parents who supported these events with transport, 

organisation during events and encouragement on the day.  

 

Although it was a very cold night, Open Night was a great success on 

Tuesday, 29  May. Students from P -7 showcased their learning and it was great 

to see families visit other learning environments and experience learning 

opportunities for students across our school. The new STEM area was an 

integral space for the evening, bringing together families through the 

homemade soup being offered by members of the Modbury School 

Community group and barista coffee and hot chocolates by the Trinity North 

East Church group. In addition to this was the tasty home baked cookies 

provided from students working with Nathan Clarke. A very big thanks of 

appreciation to all community members for supporting Open Night through 

cooking, serving, and or attending.  

 

Reading - Set aside time to read together  

 

Reading is something that can create wonderful experiences between 

parent/caregiver and child.  

 

Experts suggest that we find opportunities to read aloud regularly, even to 

older kids. If your child is a reluctant reader, reading aloud will expose them to 

the structure and vocabulary of good literature and may help get them 

interested in reading more.  ôReading the first two chapters of a book together 

can help, because these are often the toughest in terms of plotõ, notes Susan 

Becker, M Ed ôAlso try alternating: you read one chapter aloud, they read 

another to themselves. Let kids pick 

the books they like Book series are 

great for reluctant readers. Itõs okay 

to read easy, interesting books 

instead of harder novels.  
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